

17 July 2018

Reshmun Hussein <a href="mailto:fyi-request-8074-12247bb6@requests.fyi.org.nz">fyi-request-8074-12247bb6@requests.fyi.org.nz</a>

Dear Reshmun Hussein

Ref: 0052176

## Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 20 June 2018, asking for the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

"Please provide the names of the people of your Clinical Advisory Board since December 2017."

## Our response

As per section 15(1)(b) of the Act, ACC has made the decision to provide you with the requested information. However, we do not routinely release personal details on public websites, such as <a href="fig5">fig5</a>.

In this instance, as the response to your request contains information identifying individuals we are prepared to send the information directly to your private email address.

Please can you send an email to <u>GES@acc.co.nz</u> confirming your private email address. Once we receive confirmation of your email address, we will send the response.

Yours sincerely
Government Engagement and Support